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links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Dear members of the Architecture Committee and Commission,
I am writing in support of the staff recommendation of denial for the application at
1108 S. Front Street.
As mentioned by the staff the addition which was built without a permit is highly
visible looming above the roof.
Also this early building would have had wood windows with true divided lights with 5"
wide plank frames and not vinyl windows.
The first floor would have probably had 8 over 12 configuration. There is no reason
that the applicant should be rewarded for 
working without a permit by approving a design that does not meet the Secretary
Standards.
Thank you
Randal Baron
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